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Письмо-резюме первого кандидата
To:  j.manos@natgalshop.com
From: Mike  Evans
Subject: Vacancy Announcement

Dear  Mr. Manos,

I am writing to apply for the job in your shop which was advertised in the Weekly Post on Friday 11th November.  I am 15 years old and in the eighth form of secondary school. I have never worked in the shop before, but I am willing to learn. I am a very hard-working person. I am a sociable and reliable. I also speak English well and have just completed the intermediate class at school. This job will allow me to practice my English. I wonder if you would let me know whether the job is full-time or part-time. I would also be grateful if you could tell me the days and times you would need me at the café.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like any more information. 
Yours sincerely,

Mike Evans
Письмо-резюме второго кандидата
To:  j.manos@natgalshop.com
From: Martin Frank

Subject: Vacancy Announcement
Dear  Mr. Manos, 
I would like to apply for the job you advertised recently in the Weekly Post on Friday 11th November. I am 15 years old and I am a student of secondary school. My grandfather has a small shop and during my summer holidays I usually help him to manage. I am a sociable and reliable. I have a good level of English because I have been studying it for the last five years. I also know a little French and Italian. I would be grateful if you could tell me what the salary would be.

Looking forward to hearing from you soon.

Yours sincerely,
Martin Frank
Письмо-резюме третьего кандидата
To:  j.manos@natgalshop.com
From:  Ms.  Sara Olivi
Subject: Vacancy Announcement
Dear  Mr. Manos, 
In last week’s Weekly Post you advertised for a job in a gift shop. I’m writing to apply for the post. I am 16 years old and I am a student of secondary school.  I am good in all subjects and especially languages. I have been studying French, German and Italian for five years. English is my mother tongue. I am sociable and reliable and last year I volunteered to work at the museum. I helped groups of French and Italian children to find their way around the museum. Since the beginning of this month I have been working full-time in a coffee shop at the town art gallery.
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like any more information.
Look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,
Sara Olivi
